
We were asked:  

Q1. Please provide the amount paid to the CBI (and its regional subsidiaries)- 

(a) in membership fees  

(b) fees for one off conferences or other events and  

(c) fees paid to the CBI for any other services.  

 
 
We replied: 

A1. The Wales Office has not made any payments to the Confederation of British Industry or its 

subsidiaries for the period 2009 to 2014.  

 

 


